
I have recently had an incident with one of my Remi 
fi''' 

Discussion Thread 

Response (TODD) 
At 01/02/2002 11:19 AM we wrote 
Dear Mr. Nage 1 , 

Please contact our consumer service 
Friday, 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. ET. we 
detail about your inquiry. 

Customer (Chuck Nagel) 
12/30/2001 07:37 PM 

I have recently had an incident with 
rifle fired when I pushed the safety 
injured my thumb in this incident. 

I was told there may have been a 
Rifles. I have provided two 
serial Number 5681031 is for a 
is for a .243 Caliber. 

The rifle that fired 
30-06 caliber Rifle. 

Please submit reply to: 

Thank you, 

c. Nagel 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 

fles. The 
ti on. I 

Remington Model 700 
Model 700's. The 

Number A6461801 

fire was the 

MAE00005318 


